EFFECTIVE APRIL 5, 2023 -

SERVICE COLLECTION DAY
WILL
CHANGE TO WEDNESDAYS.

ALL SOLID WASTE, YARD WASTE,
AND BULKY/HEAVY WASTE WILL BE
PICKED UP ON THIS SINGLE DAY.

SOLID WASTE
SERVICES FOR
YOUR HOME

Green Today. Green For Life.



Place your carts at the curb with the wheels
facing your house and the lid opening toward
the street

Keep your carts 4 feet apart and at least 4
feet from any obstacles such as mailboxes,
cars, lamp posts, etc

It’s generally best to place your cart out the
night before your collection day

Keep your cart at the curb until the end of the
day. Sometimes the timing of our arrival
changes

Solid Waste carts are property of GFL and are
not to be moved to another property

Street Street

Container(s) — Mailbox
4ft Driveway

All items inside of the cart
with lid closed

Use 2" cart for small
amounts of yard waste (NO
CONSTRUCTION DEBRIS IN
TOTER)

Cart placed at the curb by
7:00am

Maintain 4 feet of space
around the cart

Do not overfill cart and no
bags on top of lid or on the
ground

Do not place cart on vacant
lots

No commercial construction
materials

Brush/Limbs/Clean fence
boards bundled in 4 feet
lengths

Remove refrigerant/freon and

place tag on item from a
professional

No large timbers or large
fence pickets with nails

Provided 1 time per week

1 time per week on regular
service day

1 time per week on regular
service day

1 time per week Thursday

No collection on the following
holidays. Collection will resume on
the next day.

New Years Day Labor Day
Memorial Day Thanksgiving Day

July 4th Christmas Day





